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DATE: July 11, 2019

TO: Members of the Northfield Heritage Preservation Commission

FROM: Scott Tempel, City Planner

Update on Central Block building

SUMMARY AND ACTION REQUESTED:
The HPC hears an update on restoration work to the Central Block building.

BACKGROUND:
The Central Block building, 401 Division, sustained damage during the tornados last year.
Restoration Service Incorporated has been hired to do the repair work.  The project is being led by
former HPC member Dan O’Leary.  He is coming to the meeting to give a report on the restoration
and how it is being done to national standards.
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